PORT OF MiaMI CRANE MANAGEMENT, INC.
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July 27, 2020

RE: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF

REP NO. 2019.03.02; 3rd Party Inspection Services Gantry Rail Replacement Phase 2 and 3

Dear Proposer,

This notice serves to advise that Port Miami Crane Management is hereby cancelling the above referenced

procurement process.

This requirement will be re-solicited at a future date.

Sincerely,
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Agtiedo E. (E) Béllo, PE

Chief Executive Officer
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